Memorandum of Understanding between North Carolina Wesleyan University and

Halifax Community College

North Carolina Wesleyan University (NCWU) in partnership with Halifax Community College (HCC)
formalized this Memorandum of Understanding to expand the educational opportunities for employees
of Halifax Community College toward an undergraduate or graduate degree(s).

Whereas, Halifax Community College has employees that may benefit from undergraduate or graduate
degrees, North Carolina Wesleyan University agrees that NCWU will offer a discounted tuition rate of
$350 per credit hour for undergraduate programs and $400 per credit hour for graduate programs. The
discounted rates do not include additional fees including background check, books and technology fees.

In furtherance of this agreement, Halifax Community College will agree to advertise and market to all
HCC employees the opportunity to attend North Carolina Wesleyan University at the special rate
outlined in this agreement. Halifax Community College will also afford NC Wesleyan University staff an
opportunity to educate HCC employees through email, on-site opportunities, flyers, brochures and other
posting of promotional materials relative to NCWU programs. This special partnership rate is only valid if
you are an employee of Halifax Community College.

North Carolina Wesleyan University and Halifax Community College also agree to mutually market this
partnership through social media, websites, and/or any combinations of press releases.

This Memorandum of Understanding is hereby entered and assigned on this date by the respective
representatives by the official signatures and date indicated below:
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Dr. Evan Duff, President Dr. Patrena Elliott, President
North Carolina Wesleyan University Halifax Community College
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